
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                4th February 2022 

Y2 Beatles Experience 
 

On Thursday 10th February, children in Y2 
will be going on a Beatles Experience trip . 
The children will be visiting the Magical 
Beatles Museum. This is a fabulous trip which 
will enhance their learning of their ‘At Home 
and Further Away’ topic, in which the children 
study The Beatles. Letters have gone home - 
if you haven’t already done so, please fill in 
the consent slip and return to school. 
 

 
                               
 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Perseverance’ 

 
‘If you fell down yesterday, stand up today’ 

 

Kung Hei Fat Choi 
 

On Tuesday the children had a wonderful time 
celebrating Chinese New Year. The whole 
school watched a mesmerising performance by 
the Chinese Lion Dancers and then followed 
this up with classroom activities. Our 
wonderful kitchen staff also provided an 
amazing Chinese themed lunch.  
 
 

 
  

National Storytelling Week 
 

This week we celebrated National 
Storytelling Week. We had a visit from 
author Ali Harwood who carried out 
workshops in each classroom and read his 
book ‘Liverpool Liver Birds’. His visit has 
inspired the children with their learning. 
Next week the children will be taking part 
in online workshops, working with a variety 
of authors to celebrate ‘Liverpool Children’s 
Festival of Reading’. 

Matball 
 

Well done to our children who came 3rd in an 
LSSP Matball competition on Tuesday! They 
were amazing! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
Mon     7 Feb    Online Safety Parent Workshop 
Mon     7 Feb    Reception Toast Morning 
Mon     7 Feb    Extra Curricular Clubs 3.00-3.45 
Tue     8  Feb    Y2 Swimming 
Thu    10 Feb     Y2 Beatles Experience Trip 
Fri     11  Feb     2W Biscuit Day 

 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        85% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    96%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    86% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     92% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     85% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    94% 
 
Well done to Daffodils once again for 
great attendance this week! Keep it up! 
 

Overall Attendance 

           90% 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 
School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 
BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 
3.00 – 5.30PM 

Phonics Lessons 
 

Just a reminder that Phonics lessons begin every 
day at 9.00am prompt. If your child is late for 
school then they will miss these vital lessons 
which will then put them at a disadvantage. Can 
parents please do their very best to ensure all 
children arrive on time. Thank you. 
 

 

 P.E.KIT 
 

On days that the children have P.E. they 
must wear a school tracksuit (or similar). 
We are currently seeing children wearing a 
range of different coloured outfits which 
are not suitable as school uniform. 
Tracksuits are available to buy at the 
school office or you are welcome to 
purchase your own but it must be navy 
blue. Thank you. 

 


